
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
SENT VIA E-MAIL AND USPS:  October 5, 2016 

rwilliams@nocccd.edu 

 

Richard Williams, District Director 

North Orange County Community College District 

1830A West Romneya Dr. 

Anaheim, CA 92801 

 

Draft Environmental Impact Report for the Proposed  

Cypress College Facilities Master Plan 

 

The South Coast Air Quality Management District (SCAQMD) staff appreciates the opportunity to 

comment on the above-mentioned document.  The following comments are intended to provide guidance 

to the lead agency and should be incorporated into the Final Environmental Impact Report (EIR) as 

appropriate. 

 

The proposed project includes a medical waste incinerator.  A permit from the SCAQMD would be 

required and the SCAQMD should be identified as a CEQA Responsible Agency for this project.  The 

Final EIR should also demonstrate compliance with SCAQMD Rule 1147 – NOx Reductions From 

Miscellaneous Sources.  If there are permit questions concerning the incinerator, they can be directed to 

Engineering and Compliance Staff at (909) 396-2315.  

 

The SCAQMD staff is available to work with the Lead Agency to address these concerns and any other 

air quality questions that may arise.  Please contact Jack Cheng, Air Quality Specialist at (909) 396-2448, 

if you have any questions regarding these comments.  We look forward to reviewing and providing 

comments for the Final EIR associated with this project.  

 

 

 

      Sincerely 

Jillian Wong 
Jillian Wong Ph.D. 

Planning & Rules Manager 

Planning, Rule Development & Area Sources 

JW:JC 

ORC160920-02 

Control Number 

South Coast  
Air Quality Management District 
21865 Copley Drive, Diamond Bar, CA 91765-4178 

(909) 396-2000 � www.aqmd.gov 


